
SPENCERPORT FIRE DISTRICT

Legal Notice

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

PROPOSED 2025 BUDGET

SPENCERPORT FIRE DISTRICT

Notice is hereby given that the Commissioners of the Spencerport Fire District, Monroe

County, New York have scheduled a Public Hearing on Tuesday, October 15, 2024 at
7: 00 PM.

The meeting will be held at Fire Station # 1, located at 175 Lyell Avenue, Spencerport

and is open to the public.

The proposed 2025 Budget can be inspected during office hours at the following
locations and on their websites

Spencerport Fire District spencerportfire. org

Town of Ogden — Town Clerk's Office ogdenny.com

Town of Parma — Town Clerk's Office parmany.org

By order of the Spencerport Fire District, Monroe County, New York.

Jacqueline Sullivan, Secretary
Spencerport Fire District


